
FORT WORTH INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICTJOINT STATEMENT OF THE
BOARD OF TRUSTEES AND SUPERINTENDENT KENT P. SCRIBNER

‘The Board and Superintendent Kent P. Scribner have reached an agreement by which Dr.
Scribner wil resign as Superintendent of the District on August 31, 2022 and retires as an
employeeofthe District on February 28, 2023.

On behalf of the entire District, the Board of Trustees wish to express their sincere appreciation
to Dr. Scribner for his leadership while serving as Superintendent of this great school District
and its wonderful students, parents, teachers, and administrators. Additionally, they praise the
‘many achievéments and accomplishmentsofthe entire District team during Dr. Scribner's seven-
year tenure.

Dr. Seribner thanks present and past trustees for providing him with the opportunity to serve the
Fort Worth Independent School District. A school district is measured by the commitment of the
Board,staff and community to its children and their achievements. This District is, indeed, so
‘committed. Dr. Seribner also expresses his heartfelt appreciation to thestaff and community for
their support of the District's programs and services during his time as Superintendent.

Successful leadership requires hard work, dedication, and vision. The Board and Dr. Scribner
acknowledge the teachers, principals, administrators, staff, students, parents and patrons who
have all contributed to the Districts success,

Trustees extend their best wishes to Dr. Scribner. The Board will soon begin its search for the
next Superintendent to ensure the successful continuationof the Districts mission and vision.


